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IN-LINE SKATING 

As an enhancement to our Physical Education program, the school will be providing an 
opportunity for all students in Gr. K-7 an opportunity to participate in in-line skating. Coastal In-
Line Skating will be coming to Bayridge from Monday Feb. 3rd – Friday Feb. 7th. Each class will 

receive 2 sessions of instruction and skating in the gym over the course of the week. A 
permission notice for this will be going home in the coming week. In order for your child to be 

able to participate in this activity, please sign the 2 permission slips attached to the notice that 
will be sent home and return to your child’s teacher by Feb. 3rd. It will be important that students 
wear comfortable clothing for these sessions. Your child’s teacher will let you know of the 

scheduled skating days for their class via their regular communication methods (i.e.: planner, 
Freshgrade…etc.) This year, this enhancement is being funded by the PAC. We thank them for 

making this opportunity possible for our students. 
 
 

DRESS FOR THE WEATHER 

All of our students (K-7) spend a portion of their day outside (recess/lunch). As the weather 

continues to be fairly cold and wet, we would like to put out a friendly reminder to please ensure 
your child is dressed for the weather (i.e.: warm layers, jacket, boots, hat, etc.). Thank you for 
your help with this. It is very important that all students take a productive break and get some 

fresh air daily; ensuring they are dressed to be outside aids in this process. 
 

 
PAC HOT LUNCH ORDERS 

Please note, that orders for the PAC’s Hot Lunch program for the second half of the year are now 

being accepted. Ordering is open online at www.bayridge.hotlunches.net until Friday Jan. 31st. 
Please be sure to get your orders in before the deadline. 

 
 

COMING UP… 

Fri. Jan. 31: Kindergarten Hearing Screening (am) 
Fri. Feb. 7: PAC Pop-Up Sale (afterschool) 

 

 


